
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INSPECTION AND COMMENT PERIOD 
 
The West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection Division of Air Quality (DAQ) is offering an 
opportunity for public inspection and comment on the ambient air monitoring Annual Network Plan 
(ANP) for 2024, and the Sulfur Dioxide data requirement rule (SO2 DRR) Annual Report, included as an 
appendix. 
 
This public inspection period is open for 30 days from the date of posting on our website at 
www.dep.wv.gov/daq/ in the “Public Notice and Comment” section. 
 
Any written comments received during the 30-day public inspection period, regarding the ANP or SO2 
DRR Annual Report, and the DAQ response will be forwarded to EPA Region 3 along with the final 
ANP.   
 
Please direct written comments to: 
 

Renu M. Chakrabarty, PE 
Assistant Director of Air Monitoring, Laboratory & Air Toxics 
Division of Air Quality 
West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection 
601 57th Street, SE 
Charleston, WV 25304 

 
Comments may also be submitted via email to: Renu.M.Chakrabarty@wv.gov 
 
All comments must be received by the close of business on June 15, 2023 
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